
 

 

 

  

TOPIC:    Sunshine Coast Daily ‘My First Year’ Publication 

ACTION REQUIRED: Non-participation communicated to class 

teacher 

DUE DATE:   Thursday 6 February, 2020 

 

3 January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This Friday the 7 February, our Talara Primary College Prep classes will be 

photographed by The Sunshine Coast Daily, for inclusion in the ‘My First Year’ 

publication.  

Class photographs, accompanied by each student’s first name, will be 

published in the Sunshine Coast Daily on 25 March 2020.  The publication is a 

lasting keepsake for students and their families to commemorate a major 

milestone in the life of our Sunshine Coast kids. 

If you do not wish for your child’s photograph to be published in the Sunshine 

Coast Daily, please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher by 

Thursday 6 February.  

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Brewer 

Deputy Principal 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

My First Year Publication: NON-PARTICIPATION 

I DO NOT wish for my child _______________________ of class _______  

to participate in the Sunshine Coast Daily ‘My First Year’ Publication 2020. 

 

Parent Name   _________________________ 

Parent Signature  _________________________ Date: __________ 


